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% Dear:Mr. Morton:

You are invited to send' representatives of your staff to attend a one da;-'

workshop, June 15', 1990, on Revision 6 to NUREG-1021, the NRC Operator Licensing
Examiner Standards, at the Grosvenor Airport Inn, 380 S. Airport Boulevard, i

S. San Franciscoj California, (415) 873-3200, in the Essex Room.

. Region V personnel will discuss the changes made effective June 1, 1990 in the
_

standards due to this revision. Questions will also be answered. This meeting !

will be the day after the annual operator licensing conference which will be
held in Concord, California this year. Consequently, your representatives

'should receive the latest information regarding the interpretation of this
policy manual. You are strongly encouraged to send at least one representative
to the meeting.

PleasecontactJ.Bianchi,((415)943-3736), with information 1egarding your
attendees. If you have any questions, please contact me or J. Bianchi regarding
the meeting.

H!
L. F. Miller, Chief

Operations Section
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